
Starting this school year ALL SENIORS MUST SUBMIT A

FINANCIAL AID APPLICATION TO GRADUATE. This new

graduation requirement is part of House Bill 3 which was passed

by the Texas Legislature in 2019. Every year thousands of Texas

students miss out on millions of dollars in grant money, that can

be used to help pay for college. The CHS College & Career

Center is prepared to assist all students and families applying for

FAFSA/TASFA.   Links are below, just click on the icon:

Click here for more
information on the new

graduation requirement  

Click here to start
on your FAFSA

application 

Click here to start
on your TASFA

application 

http://www.collegeforalltexans.com/index.cfm?objectid=a3119543-cbf8-c202-f1b0eefd5f4b9805
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://texasoncourse.org/educators/popular-links/the-new-financial-aid-graduation-requirement/for-families/

